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Hamilton, Ada

To: Song, Jing (ECY)

Cc: timbishop@chevron.com; Dotson, Christopher

Subject: Chevron Queen Anne 211577 - Status Update_01112021

Hi Jing, 

On behalf of Chevron, the following is a progress update for Chevron site 211577 (“Queen Anne”) located at 631 Queen 
Anne Avenue North in Seattle, Washington. This update satisfies the requirements of Agreed Order No. DE 16537 
associated with the site which indicates that quarterly progress reports be submitted to the Washington State 
Department of Ecology by the 10th of the month following the reporting period. This update summarizes activities 
completed from October 1, 2020 through December 31, 2020. 

Description of Actions Taken to Comply with Agreed Order 

 Arcadis submitted a Draft Remedial Investigation Work Plan on December 10, 2020, including results from the 
Off-Property Baseline Survey and Groundwater Monitoring conducted in August 2020 

 Arcadis coordinated with PES Environmental to obtain information on wells located at 101 W Roy and 118 W 
Mercer 

Summary of Deviations from Approved Work Plans 

 No deviations during this reporting period 

Description of Work Planned for this Reporting Period 

 Arcadis will obtain/confirm access agreements in order to install wells on off-site properties as needed to 
address data gaps 

 Arcadis will update the Draft Remedial Investigation Work Plan to incorporate any comments from Ecology 

 Arcadis will prepare and submit quarterly updates to Ecology via email 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you,  

Ada Hamilton | Project Manager | ada.hamilton@arcadis.com
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1100 Olive Way, Suite 800, Seattle, WA | 98101 | USA 
T. +1 206 413 6430 | M. +1 206 321 3782 
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